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From: <LSchallert@aol.com>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Tue, Jun 16, 2009  9:15 AM
Subject: Need an Extension

Dear Sirs,
Given the voluminous nature of the document that documents how Newhall Land
 will mitigate the effects on plants and animals in its Newhall Ranch
project, I  urge you to grant an extension so that all of the document can be
reviewed by  locals who have an interest and by experts who can give a fair
critique. Given  the fact that this project will have a major impact on the
quality of life in  the neighboring regions as well as the environment and
ecology of the Santa  Clara River and surrounds, it seems only fair and logical
that the extension be  granted.
thank you for you attention to this matter
Larry Schallert
Santa Clarita
**************Shop Dell’s full line of Laptops now starting at $349!
(http://pr.atwola.com/promoclk/100126575x1221881320x1201406166/aol?redir=http:%2F%2
Fad.doubleclick.net%2Fclk%3B215218036%3B37264217%3Bz)
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Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-108-1 June 2010

108. E-mail from Larry Schallert, dated June 16, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities .




